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The ETTA are proud to announce that the Pro Tour Grand Finals website has now gone live ahead of the
beginning of the event in November.

The website will cover the Grand Finals at ExCeL from 24-27th November as well as the Olympic Games the
following summer.

The website will include news stories, photographs and videos as well as content from esteemed journalists,
Jeremy Wilson and Matthew Syed.

We will also be providing player profiles throughout the run-up to the tournament so you can get to know your
British players better.

So whether you are going to the event or not, or even heading to the Olympics or not – we will keep you up-to-
date will all the action as it unfolds.

Either click the attached link or use the web address provided above to begin your Pro Tour Grand Finals
experience!
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